
MI 
Atten t ion :  Planning Services. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Craig Evans 
1/4 Martin P1 

ANNA BAY NSW 2316 

I am w r i t i n g  in  support of the  Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project 
(SSD 6612) a s  proposed by Daracon Group. 

I c u r r e n t l y  work f o r  Daracon Group. I have worked on many p r o j e c t s  that 
r e l y  on t h e  quarry  for  i t s  hard rock m a t e r i a l s .  I a l s o  know of many 
p r o j e c t s  ou t s ide  of  Daracon t h a t  a l s o  r e l y  on t h e  m a t e r i a l s  available 
from Martins Creek Quarry. I b e l i e v e  i t  i s  one o f  only 3 hard rock 
q u a r r i e s  of t h i s  k ind  i n  the  region. 

The c lo su re  of t h i s  Quarry would g r e a t l y  impact f u t u r e  infrastructure 
p r o j e c t s  but a l s o  t h e  800 employees of  Daracon and t h e i r  families. 

I have not made a r e p o r t a b l e  p o l i t i c a l  donation. 

Yours faithfully, 

C. Evans 
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